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From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: intellectual property right 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 9:22:51 AM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 
I am a freelance photographer based in Philadelphia and I can not stress how 
important it is to protect the ownership of my photography.. It is my sole basis of 
income and without it i would be penniless. 
Please protect my photographs 
Sincerely, Sabina louise pierce- www.sabinalouisepierce.com 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov
http://www.sabinalouisepierce.com/



